
   
 

To the Resident  
Important information concerning road works in your area 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Public Drop In Session 
A Public Drop-In Session will be held on Wednesday, 9th May in the Kaikorai Bowling Club at 53 School Street to 
give you specific details about the project and address any concerns. Please call in any time between 6pm and 7pm 
if you would like to talk about the project with our team. Light refreshments will be provided. 
 
Safety 
As construction work can create multiple hazard areas, please warn children of the dangers posed by machinery 
and work sites. Whilst we endeavour to leave the site as tidy and user-friendly as possible, please also be aware 
that the work area may have uneven surfaces and take care if you need to cross the site, particularly when it’s dark. 
Should you notice anything of concern on our operational sites, I welcome your feedback via the phone number or 
email address below. 
 
Access 
As we approach your property the construction crew will endeavour to talk to residents. If you have any questions 
or particular requirements then please contact us.  Access for vehicles will be disrupted and there will be brief 
periods of time where you will not have vehicle access to you property. 
 
Parking 
Please keep your vehicles clear from this area. Should vehicles be inadvertently parked where no-stopping cones 
have been placed and we cannot locate the owner vehicles may be shifted. The towing operator will return it to its 
original parking place if possible, or leave it in the nearest park. 
 
Disruption 
We understand construction works can cause disruption. We will be doing all we can to minimise the impact on your 
household. Your co-operation and patience will help us get the job done as quickly as possible.  

 
If you have any questions or requirements, please don’t hesitate to contact me, or approach one of our friendly staff 
members on site. We will have a site office located on the Nairn St Sports Ground if you wish to discuss anything 
in person. 
 
Regards, 
 
Philip Rowley 
Philip.Rowley@downer.co.nz 
0274040979 

 
What’s being done? School Street Flood Mitigation Works 
 

Location: School Street (Eton to Nairn Street) 
 

Start: 14th May 2018 
 

Working hours: Monday to Friday between 7:00am – 7:00pm,  
       excluding public holidays, possibility of Saturday work 

 

Description:  
 Construction of Watermain and Foul Sewer 
 Replacement of Kaikorai Stream Culvert  
 Road reconstruction and Landscaping 

 


